Dear Future Kindergarteners,

You did it! You stepped up from Pre-K and made it to Kindergarten! I promise you that Kindergarten will be a fun yet challenging year. Here are some ideas and lists of supplies that you will need when entering into our class for September.

- 1) Summer Bridge Activities Book (P-K)- please purchase one and have your child complete it throughout the summer. They can be purchased on Amazon! Hold them accountable so that the kindergarten workload will not be such a shock to them come September. I will be collecting them on the first day of school!
- 2) Visit your local library and stock up on some free high-interest books. Ensure that your child reads with you at least 20 minutes each day! Go over initial letter sounds and point out high frequency sight words!
- 3) Have your child write with you for at least 5-10 minutes each day. Tracing letters, numbers and practicing writing their names correctly is highly encouraged!
- 4) Practice fast math facts when you're out running errands. It is important for the children to be acquainted with one-to-one correspondences, at least to 10!
- 5) Have fun! Limit screen time! Run outside and talk about all the beautiful things you see! I can't wait to hear about your summer come September.

I look forward to meeting each of you and working together in two short months! Please review the supply list so that you can be prepared in September. Please keep supplies simple! Fancy materials tend to be a very big distraction in Kindergarten.

Have a wonderful and safe summer!

Miss Biscaglia & Miss Padovan

